
 
 
 
ROB BONTA      State of California 
Attorney General      DEPARTMENT OF JUSTICE  

1300 I STREET, SUITE 125 
P.O. BOX 944255 

SACRAMENTO, CA 94244-2550 
 

Public:  (916) 445-9555 
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Facsimile:  (916) 324-8835 

E-Mail:  Aimee.Feinberg@doj.ca.gov 
 

February 11, 2022 
 
VIA ELECTRONIC FILING SYSTEM 
 
Mr. Scott S. Harris, Clerk 
Supreme Court of the United States 
One First Street, N.E. 
Washington, D.C. 20543 
 

RE: Lion Raisins, Inc. v. Ross, No. 21-1068 
 Request for an Extension of Time 

 
Dear Mr. Harris: 
 

The petition for a writ of certiorari in this case was filed on January 28, 2022.  The 
response to the petition is currently due on March 3, 2022.  Pursuant to Rule 30.4, respondent 
respectfully requests that the time for filing a response be extended by thirty days.  Because the 
thirtieth day falls on Saturday, April 2, the requested extension would make the response due on 
Monday, April 4, 2022.  An extension of time would allow for adequate time for internal review 
and would better enable preparation of a response that would be most helpful to the Court.   

Respectfully submitted, 
 
            /s Aimee Feinberg 
 

AIMEE FEINBERG 
Deputy Solicitor General 
Counsel for Respondent 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
cc: Michael W. McConnell (counsel for petitioners) (via e-mail and U.S. mail) 


